
In September, you will be in Bouman Class. 

Our class is named after Katie Bouman. 

Mrs Mounsher-Quirk will be your class teacher. 

 

All about me! 

Mrs Mounsher-Quirk 

 

Hello, I am Mrs Mounsher-Quirk and I will be the class teacher in 
Bouman Class in September. Our class will be a mixture of Y4 and Y5 
pupils and most of you already know each other very well! 

I have taught many of you this year and I am really looking forward 
to teaching you again and supporting your learning. We will all do our 
best to ensure everyone in Bouman Class has a fabulous year! 

If you are new to the school or new to my class, I know that the children 
of Bouman class will also make you feel very welcome and will help you 
to settle in. They will quickly become your friends. 

Throughout the year ahead, Bouman Class will work closely with our 
partner class in Y4/5, Johnson Class and their teacher (Miss 
Humphrey). We have such an exciting curriculum to look forward to 
together and lots of shared learning, outside activities, clubs and trips 
in store for you all. 

Meanwhile, here are a few facts about me:  

 

Dislikes: 

• Food - fish 
• Animal – molluscs 

 

A few of my favourite things: 

• Colour – forest green 
• Animal – cat (I have three!) 
• Book/ Author – Why The Whales Came by 

Michael Morpurgo 
• Beach – Trevaunance Cove 
• Hobbies – reading and growing plants 

 
I hope you all have a lovely 
summer. I am really 
looking forward to 
welcoming you to Bouman 
Class in September!  

 


